
BOD of Directors Meeting, November 16, 2010 

Meeting called to order 

Reviewed and corrected minutes from October 19, 2010 BOD meeting 

Michelle Herman reviewed the budget. 

Steve Roberts, Sign Committee Chairperson, reviewed the estimate for front sign replacement.  Board 

approved the estimate for the new entry sign from R & R.   Information to be presented at the 

December HOA meeting. 

Brian Comley, ARC Committee Chairperson, reviewed procedure in approving applications.  He will meet 

with his committee and tighten up the procedure process. 

Reviewed and approved Agenda for Quarterly HOA Meeting scheduled for December 2, 2010. 

Discussed general announcement, budget info to be mailed before HOA meeting. 

Christmas Food  - Sheryl Wood - Drinks to be provided (punch, water, soda) 

Crime Watch – Helpful hints to be provided to prevent thefts during the holiday season. 

Discussed Violations 

Next meeting is January 18, 2011 at 7 PM. 

Meeting adjourned. 


